
 
 

The Bath and North East Somerset Council (Byway 
Open to All Traffic CL23/41, Burledge) (5 Feet 
Width Restriction) (Prohibition of Motor Vehicles) 
Order 2012 prohibits all vehicles greater than 5 feet 
in width from being driven over BOAT CL23/41 at 
Burledge. This prohibition will be suspended on the 
following weekends to allow members of the public 
to use the byway with vehicles wider than 5 feet: 
 

26th and 27th April 2025 
21st and 22nd June 2025 

29th and 30th November 2025 
 
Please note that under the above order all motor 
vehicles at all times are prohibited from being driven 
or ridden off of the stoned surfaced track, including 
the above weekends when the remainder of the 
byway is open to all users. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

If you have any queries please contact 
Bath and North East Somerset Council’s 

Public Rights of Way Team on 01225 394943. 


